Creative Scholarship in Literature for Ukrainian Writers

For 2023 the Ministry of Culture, Department of Arts, Libraries and Creative Industries announces an extraordinary tender for the provision of grants from the state budget for creative purposes (hereinafter referred to as the "creative scholarship") in the field of professional arts/literature, namely for Ukrainian writers.
Deadline for receipt of applications: 15 September 2023.
The tender is open to natural persons working in the field of literature; the applicant must be a citizen of Ukraine; the applicant must have published at least one book in the field of artistic literature at the time of application.
The creative scholarship is a fixed amount of money (CZK 20.000) awarded to the applicant for creative purposes, i.e., for creative artistic activities carried out in the period from 1 January to 30 November 2023, resulting in the creation of a work of art, specifically an original text of between 10 and 15 standard pages, depicting contemporary Ukraine. A standard page is equal to 1,800 characters, including spaces. The text may be fiction, essay or artistic reportage. The creative scholarship is intended for writers whose working conditions have been made more difficult by the war, with the aim of giving them the opportunity to devote themselves to artistic creation or to return to their work after an enforced hiatus. The scholarship is not awarded for projects resulting in a professional work or an editorial work. Upon completion of the project, the recipient of the creative scholarship is obliged to submit the manuscript of the literary work to the Ministry together with the final report. By submitting the text the author agrees to its publication.
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